
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:49:01 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:26 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jonathan Walsh

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This application should be declined in my opinion. Enbridge Inc annual revenue for 2021 was $37.558B, a 28.72%
increase from 2020. Canada already is one of the highest places to live with cost of living on the rise. Canadians
can't afford this increase. We cannot remain competitive when our energy costs keep going up and the incorps
revenue keeps skyrocketing.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




